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With a continuously growing knowledge base due to
information gathered from epidemiological studies,
randomized controlled trials (RCTs), observational
studies, case reports, and meta-analytical reviews, new
light has been shed on different aspects of the direct
and indirect disease burden associated with COVID-19.
Although primarily a disease of the respiratory system,
systematic inflammatory and immune responses have
also emerged as a result of COVID-19; this indicates that
its manifestations are diverse and affect multiple
systems, including the nervous system. This Special
Issue aims to fill knowledge gaps on COVID-19. We are
inviting research papers, including reports,
observational studies, RCTs, reviews (including narrative
reviews), and meta-analytical reviews, that provide novel
insights into the clinical features, treatments,
therapeutics, and inflammatory biomarkers of COVID-19
(e.g., through laboratory-, neuroimaging-, or
neurophysiology-based approaches). Bringing this new
research to the forefront of the scientific community will
enhance our understanding of this virus and its effects,
especially those related to its neurological
complications.
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